
Notice of Public Hearing  

 
 Notice is hereby given that the Fairview City Council will hold a public hearing 

on Tuesday, February 28, 2017, at the Fairview City Hall, 85 South State Street at  

7:30 p.m. along with their regular scheduled council meeting.  Purpose of the hearing is 

to receive input from citizens regarding amendments to the 2016/2017 budget.  In 

compliance with the ADA, citizens in need of assistance may contact the city office at 

427-3858 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 

 

Jan Anderson, City Recorder 

 

 


